
I Matasar, Emily \< 

From: Kathryn Merritt [merritt2476@comcast.net] 

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2010 3:11 PM 

To: Matasar, Emily 

Cc: 'Connie Ashbrook'; elizabeth@denalistoneworks.com 

Subject: 3 minutes at the October 6 Council Meeting 

Emi'ly: 

My name is Kathryn Merritt, I own Great Kate Construction Company. I am requesting 3 minutes to 
provide a women-owned and women-operated construction company perspective on the shortcomings 
of the City/County and State efforts to increase involvement and success by women and minorities in 
publíc contracting. 

Thank you, 

Kathryn Merrit.t 
President 
Great Kate Construction Company 
503 753-7747 

9/30/2010
 

mailto:elizabeth@denalistoneworks.com
mailto:merritt2476@comcast.net


1312
 

Request of Kathryn Merritt to adCress Council regarding a women-owned and 
operated corntru cti on company peispective on the shortco mings o f government 
errorts to increase involvemfi[fiîå"ö:ïLlil_åîj and minorities in public 

OcT 0 6 2010 

PTACEÐ ON FILE 

Filed 

LaVonne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor of.the City of Portland 

By-

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

l. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Leonard 

Adarns 


